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Vice Chair  
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Paul Bergkamp 

 
Rich Jordan 

Planning Board Liaison 
 

Sandra Lipsey (+) 
 

Sam Rudman (+) 
 

John Winslow 

 
 

Council Liaison 
 

Claudia King 

Thursday, April 25, 2019 
5:30 PM (note different time) 

2nd floor conference room, Town Hall 
 

Agenda 
 

1. Establish Quorum 
 

2. Review of Draft Minutes of March 28, April 2 and 11, 2019 
meetings 
 

3. Review of Meeting Materials 
 
4. Public Comment  
 
5. Review of Draft LPAC Info Statement  
 
6. Review of Draft Council Report on: 
 

a. Next Assignment from Council and  
b. Initial Committee Suggestions for Communication, 

Education, and Outreach 
 
7. Other Business 
 
8. Set Date and Agenda for Next Meeting 

 
9. Adjourn 

 
The Long-Range Planning Advisory Committee (LPAC) works at the direction of the 
Town Council and advises the Council on land use policy for the town. LPAC’s work 
consists of recommendations to the Council. Only the Council can make land use 
decisions. LPAC welcomes input from the public - at its meetings or via e-mail to 

tholtwijk@falmouthme.org. 

 
Please contact Theo Holtwijk, Director of Long-Range Planning at 699-5340 or 
tholtwijk@falmouthme.org if you would like more information or would like to 

receive LPAC agenda notices.  Thank you 
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